
I am deeply concerned by this bill's continued investment in fossil fuels and the subsidization of climate change. We are seeing 
unprecedented — and worsening — temperatures, drought, and wildfires. Yet, the State of Oregon continues to spend its limited 
budget on expanding roadways and encouraging people to drive. 

Instead, we need leadership to acknowledge the climate crisis and prioritize investments to address it. This money would be better 
spent on improving safety for people to walk and bike, and improving transit access and service.

Please reconsider.


